355 East Central Street
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038-1352

Phone: (508) 520-4949
www franklinma.gov

OrricE oF THE TowN ADMINISTRATOR

Memorandum

April 26, 2024
To: Town Council
From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator

Amy Frigulietti, Deputy Town Administrator

Re: Resolution 24-25: Gift Acceptance - Conservation Commission

The Conservation Commission has received a generous donation in the amount of $50 from the Ecological
Landscape Alliance which will be applied toward the Conservation Commission wetlands fund.

We extend our sincere appreciation to the Ecological Landscape Alliance for the donation. Thank you for your
generous support.

Donation Summary:

e Conservation Commission - Conservation Commission Wetlands Fund - $50
o0 Ecological Landscape Alliance

DONATION TOTAL: $50
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TOWN OF FRANKLIN
RESOLUTION 24-25
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S NEED ¥ A Acceptance of Gifts — Conservation Commission
WHEREAS, The Conservation Commission has received a generous donation in the amount of $50 to be used
at the discretion of the Department as follows:
Donation Summary:

CONSERVATION COMMISSION - $50
e Donation to be used at the discretion of the Conservation Commission through the Conservation
Commission Wetlands Fund in support of local wetlands.

Donor information is included in the 05/01/2024 Town Council meeting agenda packet.
NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:

The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of the Conservation Commission gratefully accepts this
generous donation to be used at the discretion of the Conservation Commission for the purposes noted above.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: , 2024 VOTED:
UNANIMOUS:

A TRUE RECORD ATTEST: YES: NO:
ABSTAIN: ~ ABSENT:
RECUSED:

Nancy Danello, CMC
Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council



